Curriculum and Academic Planning Committee (CAPC)
Fall 2014
· CAPC welcomed two new co-chairs this year, Ingrid Flores and Jodi Robledo.
Our members include Susan Andera (Nursing), Nancy Romig (Nursing), Sean Newcomer (Kine), Ana Hernandez (SoE), and Fernando Soriano (SHSHS).
· Over this past semester we have reviewed and approved curriculum from many departments within our college. 
· We started with reviewing and approving curriculum from the School of Education’s Education Administration Master’s Option and Credential Program. 
· We reviewed and approved curriculum from the Kinesiology department, including a re-review of the MS in Kine based on new P-form requirements from the Chancellor’s Office. 
· We reviewed and approved curriculum from the BS Program in Speech and Language Pathology. Currently we are reviewing curriculum from the School of Nursing and the Human Development Department. We will meet on December 10th to discuss this curriculum.
· We have recently been invited to meet with the chair of the UCC to discuss new roles and responsibilities for college curriculum committees throughout the university. 
· We look forward to sharing these changes with you at our next CCC whole college meeting. 
Spring 2015
· We welcomed a new member from student services, Shannon Hoffman.
· We provided an update to CAPC members on roles and responsibilities in light of new guidelines and a new template for program proposals as well as program and course changes and catalog copy descriptions.
· New guidelines include what information a specific form should contain, what common errors are in filling out the forms, what components are expected in course syllabi, and information about needed signatures if a new course impacts other disciplines.
· We have a new mediation flowchart as well. 
· New guidelines will create a way for CAPC to review curriculum and take some of the load off of UCC’s plate to make the process more efficient for both proposers and UCC.
· We apprised CAPC members of the new routing procedures for new course and program proposals as well as for course and program changes.
· An electronic C-Form is currently being piloted, but up to the present, proposers have used the current hard copy C-Form. 
· In January, we reviewed a KINE P-Form using the new template. This pilot made us aware of what we need to specifically review in a program proposal and the process that it entails.
· In Spring 2015, we reviewed and approved curriculum for KINE, HD and NURS 
· We are discussing the possibility of creating a document or tutorial for our College faculty for submitting curriculum forms including checklists and reminders for needed signatures including signatures from programs a course may impact.
April 2015
· We just finished reviewing didactic curriculum for NURS: 
· Medical Management (NUR #602)
· Inter-Professional Education (NUR #518)
· Integrative Medicine (NUR #604)
· [bookmark: _GoBack]We also reviewed SoE Credential C-2 Forms related to Single Subject in light of decision to adopt EdTPA assessment and add 1 unit to a current credential class to provide support for the EdTPA 
Upcoming elections are currently in place to fill vacant seats on CAPC.
